
BOOK NOW FOR TABLES FROM 4TH JULY 

Palm Brasserie has been working hard behind the scenes putting in place plenty  

of safety measures to welcome back our customers, to make your restaurant visit  

experience as comfortable and easy as possible. The health, safety and well-being of  

our guests and staff is our number one priority and we have reviewed all our  

procedures, and we will continue to do so in line with latest government guidelines. 

We have carried out a Covid-19 risk assessment that addresses each part of our  

restaurant and have made the necessary adjustments required for our business. 

These include: 

Staff Training, Cleaning & Hygiene 

All staff will be trained in new enhanced regular deep cleaning procedures, regular 

sanitisation of tables, menus and surfaces. 

There will be numerous hand-sanitising stations placed around the restaurant and  

one at entry, which we ask you to use when you come into the restaurant. You can  

use them any time during your time with us. 

There will be no condiments or cutlery on the tables when you arrive, they will be  

delivered to your table once you are seated. 

Personal Protection 

Screens have been placed in areas around the restaurant for additional protection for 

our guests and our staff. 

Social Distancing  

Our staff have taken steps to ensure they maintain a safe distance within the  

workplace and social distancing will be observed. There will be clear signage placed  

around the restaurant asking guests to help observe social distancing and any  

directional flow markings. 

It is recommended that you book ahead of your visit either by  

phone or online: 

01256 782596 

www.thepalmbrasserie.com  

We are looking forward to welcoming you back. 

http://www.gandhirestaurant.com/

